
 

 

 

The Interact Club is looking for volunteers to work the Christmas Parade this Saturday from 11:30 to 

approximately 2:30. Have your ride drop you off at 5th Street near the Ethel Jacobsen School, and pick you up at 

the end near 25th Street.  Dress for any weather, and gloves are recommended. 

 

The Student Council is once again hosting its annual teen gift drive in conjunction with the Stafford Police.  

Please bring in a new, unwrapped, teenage appropriate gift to room 9-14 by Friday, December 11. 

 

As Buddy the Elf said, “The best way to spread Christmas Cheer is singing loud for all to hear.”  The Student 

Council will again be selling its popular singing holiday grams throughout the month of December.  For only $2 

you can have a singing gram delivered to your friend in homeroom.  Grams are on sale in room 9-14.  

  

The Ocean County Vocational School will be on campus for a presentation of their programs on Friday, 

December 4th at 8:45 am in the 9/10 auditorium.  If you are interested in attending the presentation, please sign 

up in the Guidance office no later than Wednesday, December 2nd. 

 

Attention NHS members. Our next meeting will be held Monday, December 7th in room 110 at 2:15. All 

members should attend. Members with other obligations can attend a make-up meeting Tuesday morning before 

homeroom in room 110.” 

 

The Class of 2017 is having a fundraiser, Stop the Music:  There will be 1 song played between all classes 

in both buildings starting December 7th. It will be played each day until we collect $800 in donations. 

Donations are counted at the end of each day. Donation containers will be in both main offices, in both 

cafeterias during lunch periods, there will be one outside room 103 and junior class officers will be in the 

halls in both buildings with them. The faster we get to our goal the sooner the music stops. Thank you in 

advance for your support. 

 

There will be a GSA meeting on Thursday, December 10th at 2:15 in room 5-5. Come with ideas for 

Christmas party planning. 

 

Support Amnesty International this holiday season by shopping at Five Below. Go to Five Below during 

the three weekends after Thanksgiving with the flyer and 10% of your purchase will go towards Amnesty 

International. Flyers will be available in homerooms each of those weeks.. 
 

“The next Art club meeting will be on Tuesday 12/15/15.  It isn’t too late to join!” 
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